

K - 6 and Support Unit School Disco and Crazy Hair and Sock Day

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Student Representative Council (SRC) is excited to host an in-school disco on Tuesday 16th September 2025, as part of our Week of Wellbeing celebrations. The disco will take place in the school hall in stage groups.

Grade/Stage	Time
Kindergarten and Support Unit (Jellyfish and Starfish class)	10:00-11:00am
Stage 1 (Year 1 and 2)	11:25am-12:25pm
Stage 3 (Year 5 & 6) and Support Unit (Shark and Dolphin	12:25pm-1:20pm
class)	
Stage 2 (Year 3 & 4)	2:00-3:00pm
	•

While the disco is **free**, we kindly request a gold coin donation for the school. Additionally, this day will also feature **Crazy Hair and Sock Day!** Students are encouraged to style their hair in imaginative ways using safe materials and to wear colourful socks.

Important Reminders:

- Ensure hairstyles are safe and do not obstruct vision or activities.
- Students can wear mufti but must wear casual clothing appropriate for school.
- Please check that any hair products used are safe for your child.

We can't wait to see all the creative styles and vibrant socks on this special day! It promises to be a funfilled event that fosters school spirit.

Kind regards,

Mr M Steed Principal Mr Lee, Miss Chung and Mrs Zreik

SRC Co-ordinators